
 
  

MINUTES OF UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL FLORIDA 
COLLEGE PANHELLENIC ASSOCIATION 

[16, September, 2020] 
  
The regular meeting was called to order by President Mackenzie Doege at 4:05 pm. The roll was 
called by Vice President of Administration Kayla Calvo. A quorum was present. 
  
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://ucf.zoom.us/j/97873880294?pwd=dDB2L2JyWDVlc29ENWtJR1FEby9xdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 978 7388 0294 
Passcode: PAN 
 
READING OF THE PANHELLENIC CREED 
We, as undergraduate Members of women’s fraternities, stand for good scholarship, for guarding 
of good health, for maintenance of fine standards and for serving, to the best of our ability, our 
college community. Cooperation for furthering fraternity life, in harmony with its best 
possibilities, is the ideal that shall guide our fraternity activities. We, as Fraternity Women, stand 
for service through the development of character inspired by the close contact and deep 
friendship of the individual fraternity and Panhellenic life. The opportunity for wide and wise 
human service, through mutual respect and helpfulness, is the tenet by which we strive to live. 
 
Roll Call 
 
Alpha Delta Pi​ YES  
Alpha Epsilon Phi ​YES 
Alpha Xi Delta ​(JPAN)YES 
Chi Omega ​YES 
Delta Delta Delta ​YES 
Delta Zeta​ YES 
Gamma Phi Beta ​YES 
Kappa Alpha Theta ​YES 
Kappa Delta​ YES 
Kappa Kappa Gamma ​(JPAN)YES 
Pi Beta Phi ​YES  
 
  
 
 

 

https://ucf.zoom.us/j/97873880294?pwd=dDB2L2JyWDVlc29ENWtJR1FEby9xdz09


 

 ​GUESTS:​ The following guests were present: 
 

● Retreat East: 
○ New development coming : 

■ 4-6 bedroom floor plans 
■ New upgrades 

○ Macbook Giveaway and FREE rent (for 6 months) 
○ Winner of the Airpods: Amanda Packsenose 

● The League of Women Voters: 
○ Next week: voter registration week! 
○ Partnering with UCF as a campaign (posting pictures while registering and 

voting) 
○ Lwvoc.org for more info! 

● Jayley with UCFgreeksvote: 
○ Nonpartisan project to encourage voting! 
○ Giveaways, Chapter visits, etc 
○ Insta: @ucfgreeksvote 

 
PREVIOUS MINUTES:​ The previous minutes of the meeting on [​09/10/2020​] were approved 
as distributed  
 
 
OFFICER REPORTS 
  
President- ​Mackenzie Doege: pan@ucf.edu 

● Hi everyone!!! Thank you all for coming to PAN this week! 
● Randomized COVID testing info 
● Continue to watch your presence on social media and in person  
● Continue to be diligent and smart  

 

 Executive Vice President- ​Dani Pickett: ​ucfpanevp@gmail.com 

● Hi everyone! I hope you’re doing well.  
● UCF Panhellenic is in the process of creating our very first Diversity and Inclusion 

Committee. We’re so excited to get the ball rolling with this, and applications will come 
out around the time Pan Exec applications do. Stay tuned for that! 

● If you’re interested in learning about my position, feel free to reach out for a one-on-one 
meeting! My number is 772-563-8981, or you can get it from your Pan Del. 

● Have a great week! 
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Vice President of Internal Recruitment- ​Charlotte Clancy: 561-427-8840 
ucfpaninternal@gmail.com 

● Please reach out to me if you are interested in my position! 
○ 561-427-8840 or ​ucfpaninternal@gmail.com 

● Pan dels: please let your VP of Recruitment know that before you can give out a Bid for 
COB, you must get the grade check form approved! 

○ Send to Ms.PK (​Phyllis.Kornegay@ucf.edu​) ​and CC Ashley 
(​Ashley.Squillante@ucf.edu​) ​on the email as well! 

● Please reach out to me if you are interested in my position! 
○ 561-427-8840 or ​ucfpaninternal@gmail.com 

● Pan dels: please let your VP of Recruitment know that before you can give out a Bid for 
COB, you must get the grade check form approved! 

○ Send to Ms.PK (​Phyllis.Kornegay@ucf.edu​) ​and CC Ashley 
(​Ashley.Squillante@ucf.edu​) ​on the email as well! 

 

Vice President of External Recruitment- ​Christian Tippins​: 
ucfpanexternalrecruitment@gmail.com 

● Hello everyone! Happy Wednesday! 
● Just a reminder that the first New Member Education meeting is tomorrow @6:00pm on 

Zoom. Chapters make sure your new members have the link and continue to let me know 
if any of your girls will be unable to attend any of the meetings. 

● The excuses I will take are classes, internships/work, University sponsored events, and 
religious holidays. Chapter events that were planned far in advance also count, meaning 
if you haven’t told me about it by now, I cannot excuse it save for unprecedented 
circumstances. The Zoom call will be recorded and provided to you to make accessible to 
your new members that can’t attend. If an entire new member class cannot attend I will 
host a makeup meeting with them. 

● And for the record the meeting topic is Panhellenic History where I will be going over the 
founding of Panhellenic and more. Can’t wait to see all your new members there! 

 

Vice President of Risk Management- ​Avery Royston: ucfpanrisk@gmail.com 

● Thank you to everyone who came out to the pan pride speaker last Wednesday! If you 
would like Jessica’s contact information, just reach out to me and I’ll send it to you! 

● Happy Football season everybody! Please continue to stay safe and follow UCF, local, 
state, and CDC guidelines. 

○ Please check your knights email and read Dr. Ehasz’s “A Message to Students 
About the Reopening of Bars” 
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● Next week is National Hazing Prevention Week! 
○ Here is a flyer for next week’s activities: 

https://antihazing.sdes.ucf.edu/national-hazing-prevention-week/ 
○ Here is the resource page on UCF’s Anti-Hazing website. It includes national 

resources, videos, UCF statistics, and resources for parents: 
https://antihazing.sdes.ucf.edu/resources/ 

● Stay safe, ladies! 

 
Vice President of Public Relations- ​Taylor Soviero:​ucfpanpr@gmail.com​ (772) 497-4237 
 

● Hi ladies! 
● Thank you all for coming to pan this week and to everyone who participated in pan pride 

week 
○ I especially want to thank the 3 vendors who actually came to the pop-up: 

@madeintheq, @withlovebyjayy, @gassmoneyy  
● More fun events are in the works this semester with surprise incentives 

○ Thank you to Retreat East for their continued support this semester, keep an eye 
out on their social media for more 

● Shoutout to the chapter social media chairs for ALL appropriate pics 
● I will be changing the Instagram theme to PINK next-- keep sending me appropriate pics 
● I am still looking for more videos of new members opening bids: email 

ucfpanpr@gmail.com 
● Reach out if you would like to write a blog, have any ideas for this semester, or want to 

know more about my position! 
 

 

Vice President of Community Involvement- ​Destinee Salmon: ucfpaninvolvement@gmail.com 

● Hi everyone! Thank you to everyone who came to the Circle of Sisterhood Kahoot and 
congrats to the three winners!  

● Please keep reaching out to me if you have any questions about my position or if you’re 
interested in it! I’ll send my number in the chat! 

 

Vice President of Leadership and Academic Development- ​Katie Hamlin: 
ucfpanlad@gmail.com 

● Hope you guys are doing well and staying safe and healthy! 
● Our JPAN meeting went really well last week so thank you ladies for coming, I’m so 

excited for this semester with you!  Reminder our next meeting will be next week (9/23) 
after Pan 
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● Don’t forget to keep reaching out to me if you’re interested in my position!  My email is 
ucfpanlad@gmail.com​ and my number is 716-517-1678  

 

Vice President of Recruitment Guides- ​Maci Forster: ​ucfpanrecruitmentguides@gmail.com 

(561) 596 - 5738 

● Hi, hope you guys have had an amazing week so far 
● Starting this week I will be having a rho gamma talk about her experience or give you a 

few reasons on why to become a Rho Gamma for Spring! 
○ Gabi Grimmett: Being a Rho Gamma is hands down the best experience I have 

had at UCF. There is something so special about your relationship with your 
PNM’s, that untouchable bond alone is enough to make me want to relive the 
experience all over again. You develop this connection to Pan that you never had 
before. Going through this process brings you so much closer together to your 
fellow rho gammas and it’s a wonderful reminder as to why I became a 
Panhellenic woman in the first place. You are the epitome of Panhellenic to your 
PNM’s when you become their rho gamma, and they entrust in you to guide them 
through what may be the next few years of their lives as sorority women. If it 
weren’t for my rho gamma, I wouldn’t have joined a sorority to begin with. Her 
guidance is what helped me make the decision to run home to my chapter, and for 
that I will forever be grateful. Being a rho gamma is such a rare and memorable 
experience, don’t miss out! 

● If you want to learn more about my position just reach out and let me know! My email is 
ucfpanrecruitmentguides@gmail.com​ and my number is 561-596-5738 

● Have a great rest of your week, stay safe and healthy!! 

 

Vice President of Administration- ​Kayla Calvo: ​ucf.pan.vpa@gmail.com​ (954) 804-7424 

● Hi everyone! 
● Pan Dels: I have just sent out a reminder email to all of your chapter finance chairs about 

NPC Dues. Please make sure they are on top of this so we can avoid fines 
● Continue to come to PAN for fun surprises!! Also get that attendance check baby!! 
● PAN poll: weekly vs bi-weekly 

○ Poll was conducted and in a 10 vs 2 vote in the affirmative for bi-weekly, PAN 
meetings will be every other week 

● Pan minutes are always on the website 
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UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 

● N/A 
 
 
  
NEW BUSINESS 
 

● N/A 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Advisor reports: 
 

● N/A 
   
Chair Reports: 
 
IFC:  

● Sebastian Montes (IFC President): 
○ Meeting with higher ups for random testing: 

■ NO PUNISHMENTS 
■ For the betterment of the community 

○ Football season/NO TAILGATES 
 
 
 
DGC: 
 

● Aundrea Perez (DGC Delegate): 561-523-7423 
○ Latinx Heritage Month  

■ Lambda Theta Phi: @ucflambdas 
● 9/16: Lambda Loteria 
● 9/17: Game Knight: Pictionary 

■ Chi Upsilon Sigma: @cus_alphaxi 
● 10/6: #latinxUCF Speed Friending 

 
 
 
NPHC:  
 

● N/A 
 



 

 
Greek Council:  
 

● N/A 
  
 
 
 
Chapter reports: 
  
Alpha Delta Pi-  
 

● Hi everyone!  
● On Monday night, we had a trivia game night with our sisters  
● Yesterday we had a wellness check zoom with our wellness chair  
● Today we have a diversity and inclusion workshop  
● Our Alpha’s started their pi pal dates this week  
● Have a great week!  

 
 
Alpha Epsilon Phi- 
 

● Hi everyone! 
● Congratulations to Madison Smith for being Aephi’s JPAN, you’re going to do amazing 

things within the pan community! 
● Last night we had a Kahoot sisterhood night where we competed to see who knows 

everyone the best which was super fun! 
● We have a new member event tomorrow night where we will be speed dating and playing 

virtual games to get to know our new members better! 
● Have a happy and healthy rest of your week! 

 
 
Alpha Xi Delta-  
 

● Hi everyone! 
● I hope you're having a safe and fun week 
● This week is big/little and PC ‘20 is having so much fun being spoiled before our virtual 

reveals Friday! 
● We just elected our new health and wellness chair Jess Cordner and she has so many 

great fun ideas to help us stay healthy mentally and physically this semester 
● Were also in the works of planning a hybrid deferred bid day for all our cob girlies! 
● Have a great day! 

 
 
 



 

Chi Omega- 

● We are having a zoom ZUMBA class hosted by Emily, one of our new members! 
● We are still getting to know new members through owl pal dates in preparation for big 

little.  
● Hope everyone has a great week! 

 

Delta Delta Delta- 

● Hi everyone, not much from me this week! 
● We are having Delta Hold’Em this year via the PockerStar App on October 9​th​ at 8pm! 

The top 3 winners win virtual Amazon Gift Cards and all the money raised goes to St. 
Jude! 

● Hope you’re all staying safe and having a great start to your semester! 
 

 
Delta Zeta-  
 

● Hi everyone! Hope your week is going well so far 
● We are super excited to be co-hosting an ASL workshop with UCF’s National Student 

Speech-Language and Hearing Association (NSSLHA) Thursday @ 6pm! This event is 
open to everyone in the Pan community, I have shared the information with your Pan 
Dels. We hope to see you there!  

● On Friday we have a partial proceeds at 3 natives all day to support the Starkey Hearing 
Foundation 

● We are also looking forward to a netflix party on Friday with another DZ chapter!  
● Have a great week!  

 
 
Gamma Phi Beta-  
 

● We had a fun virtual big/little reveal last Saturday! 
● On Monday we had our first social over zoom with TKE! 
● Tomorrow we will be initiating on MC 20 and we can't wait!!! 
● That's all from me. Have a great and safe week! 

 
 
 
 
Kappa Alpha Theta- 
 

● Hope everyone is having a productive week so far 
● We have been continuing to enjoy our sister dates with our new members 



 

● We have a risk workshop coming up on Thursday 
● Have a great rest of your week! 

 
 
Kappa Delta- 

● Hi everyone!  
● This week  PC ‘20 is continuing our buddy dates!  
● We are looking forward to our virtual yoga class with the chapter!  
● Wishing everyone a great week :) 

 
 
Kappa Kappa Gamma-  

● Hi! I hope your week is going well!  
● We had formal pledging on Monday night for our COB girlies, and are now working on 

2020-2021 composites!  
● Our academic excellence chair, Sarah, hosted a virtual study/planner party and even made 

goodie bags to pass out to the girls who attended! 
● The virtual new member retreat is this weekend, and we are all so excited for them 
● Have a great week! 

 

Pi Beta Phi- 

● Hi everyone!! 
● Our girls really enjoyed last week's speaker at the Pan pride event! We say thank you and 

can’t wait for more events to attend!! 
● This week we are holding 2 open houses over zoom to talk to some potential COBs 
● We are so excited for our new babies to soon get their bigs! We have been pairing girls 

with older sisters to help them get to know older sisters! 
● Have a great week! 

 

Attendance 
Alpha Delta Pi (24) 
Alpha Epsilon Phi (65) 
Alpha Xi Delta (5) 
Chi Omega (15) 
Delta Delta Delta (9) 
Delta Zeta (18) 
Gamma Phi Beta (12) 
Kappa Alpha Theta (4) 
Kappa Delta (2) 



 

Kappa Kappa Gamma (8) 
Pi Beta Phi (2) 
  
Attendance winner for this week was [Alpha Epsilon Phi]. 
  
The next meeting will be September 30, 2020, 4:00pm via Zoom 
  
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at [4:39pm]. 
  
[Kayla Calvo], Vice President of Administration  
  
Approval: [September 21, 2020] 
 
 


